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BOWE SCHOOL 

 

Principal:  Wanda Pichardo 

 

 ADMINISTRATION: 

 Staff Evaluations  

 

Tenured Certified Staff 0 

Non-Tenured Certified Staff 0 

Non-Certified Staff 0 

 

 Faculty Meetings 

 Faculty Meeting for opening of school 

 Staff was trained by the PBS Committee and program has been implemented 

 Committee Meetings  

 PBS Committee met over the summer and presented at the First Faculty Meeting. 

 PTO Meeting 

 9/11/14 

 Professional Development –  

 Grade Level PLC’s have begun to meet and will continue to meet throughout the month. 

 Literacy Coach and Math Supervisor are scheduled to meet with the teachers to 

provide instructional support. 

 Teachers have reviewed the NJASK, MAP, STAR, and F&P data for the students 

in their classroom 

 Discussions on instruction and planning are occurring during this time 

 Positive Behavior Support training 

 School Emergency Operations Plan has been completed along with the Teacher’s Evacuation and 

emergency procedures 

 Security Drills were explained and practiced. 

 First Fire Drill was completed on 9/9/14 

 

INSTRUCTION:  

 Administration of the STAR and the MAP assessments have been completed   

 Fountas/Pinnell On Demand Benchmark Assessments have been administered  

 All curriculum that was updated over the summer has been distributed and reviewed with the teachers 

 Basic Skills Teachers 

o Met to formally review student achievement data and to discuss how to better service students.  

Plans for implementation of Leveled Literacy Interventions, Read 180, and Math interventions 

were discussed and scheduled. 

 Data meeting will be held with the principal and individual teachers to discuss their Student Growth 

Objectives and classroom interventions 

 6th grade teachers received the new Lucy Calkin’s Writing Workshop Units. 

 New teachers will begin monthly meetings with Danielle Sochor to become familiar with the district’s 

curriculum, programs, and expectations.   

 

OPERATIONS: 

 The building is ready and in working order for the school year. 

 Summer cleaning and floor refinishing has been completed 



 

STUDENT NOTES: 

 Implementation of the Positive Behavior Support program which has been well received by students and 

staff.  Several students have been rewarded for their positive behavior.  The PBS and Renaissance 

Programs have merged to fit our school’s needs. 

 Community organizations and residents donated school supplies that were distributed to students who 

need them.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 September 16 - Back to School Night 

 September 17 - Picture Day 

 September 29 - Teacher In-service 


